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In Remembrance of Jefferson County Clerk Bobbie Holsclaw 

LOUISVILLE, Ky. (09/15/2025): All branches and offices of the Jefferson County Clerk’s 
Office will be closed on Tuesday, September 23, 2025, in respect for Bobbie Holsclaw's 
Mass Burial service. If Jefferson County customers want to travel to the following 
surrounding County Clerk offices, Meade, Hardin, Bullitt, Shelby, Spencer, and Oldham, 
they will accept work from Jefferson County customers on that day. 

Bobbie's contributions to our community were immeasurable, and she will always be 
remembered for her dedication, leadership, and unwavering commitment to public 
service. Her legacy will inspire future generations who follow in her footsteps. We thank 
you for your understanding and support as we take this day to commemorate her 
memory and celebrate her remarkable life. 

 

You may also find updates on Facebook at facebook.com/JCCOKY 
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